A Message from the Kansas City Police Department:

As spring is here and kids are out playing more, it is time to begin watching our driv-
ing habits. For the next three weeks the Shoal Creek Patrof Division IMPACT Unit wilf be out
conducting heavy enforcement in School Zones, Residential Areas and School Bus Stops. UI-
timately we would love to gain voluntary compliance from the community and drivers, by
getting them to drive the speed limit, stop at stop signs and folfow the traffic laws. Howev-
er, we will be issuing tickets and warnings where appropriate for violators. We want to get
drivers to a point where they are driving safely and watching for children. The goal of this
project to protect the children, as well as, make the roadways safer. Qur project is running
4/1/2014 - 4/18/2014. We along with Missouri Highway Patrol and hopefutly Clay Co. Sher-
iff's Dept. wifl be out in force conducting enforcement actions during these dates.

On the other end of this, we encourage parents to make sure to emphasize the dan-
gers that the streets and cars pose to their children, as well as, to make sure and remind
parents to keep g tight eye on their kids while they are playing outside.

Thank you for your help,

Sgt. David Loar
Shoal Creek Patrol
IMPACT Unit



